
Dear Families,  

A couple reminders to make the school year better. 

While we LOVE dogs at Doty, unfortunately dogs are not allowed on campus 
during school hours and especially at pick up. Service Dogs and Therapy Dogs 
registered to work on campus are exempt. We also would like to remind families that 
smoking and vaping are also not allowed.  

Drop off: please remember that we need to keep the front parking area clear for buses. 

Free and Reduced applications need to be in this Thursday - you can send with your 
student.  

Next Week: We will be conducting our ALICE Safety Drill. I will be sharing more 
information ahead of the drill but wanted to give you all a heads up.  

Thank you for all you do to support your children and us. We make a powerful team 
when we put our kids first. 

Principal Nienhuis  

 


